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This week ground preparation has continued on site, with continued surveys for breeding birds in 

the areas worked by the machines. Broadleaf planting across the site has also continued.  

Deer fencing works were started on site this week surrounding the area of the hills behind Largs 

which will be planted with a mixture of broadleaves. 

In addition to this, resources for the broadleaf planting in the steeper, more inaccessible areas on 

site was airlifted in. With a whole day dedicated to the airlifting of materials into these areas ready   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


